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2006 is quickly drawing to a close and HGRA is looking forward to another great rodeo season in 2007.  
But before we go there, I want to congratulate HGRA and Team Heartland on a wonderful year and touch 
on some of the highlights.  Team Heartland did us proud with Rich Parker winning HGRA Cowboy of the 
Year, Bryn Geerdes taking the HGRA Cowgirl of the Year honors and Dallas C. earning our HGRA Rookie 
Cowgirl of the Year award.  We had a strong group of competitors representing the Heartland on the IGRA 
circuit. 
 

In May we hosted the 8th Heartland Rodeo and held the first nighttime rodeo and concert in IGRA  
history.  It was a big success with both spectators and competitors.  HGRA was able to donate $2000 to 
each of our charity partners Child Saving Institute, Youth Emergency Services and MCC Accessibility 
Fund. This has put us over $80,000 in donations since 1998.  From that event we have also been able to 
set up a scholarship for attendance to IGRA University as well as assist our HGRA delegates at IGRA 
Convention.  Last but not least we have started the financial building blocks to host the 9th Heartland  
Rodeo in 2008.  To everyone who made the rodeo a huge success… a big thank you! 
 

       In October we took time to recognize some of the outstanding individuals at our annual Awards &  
Elections Night held at the Max’s Arena in Omaha. Ranch Hand Awards were presented to Our  
Canadian Friends Jo, Tammy, Janie and Dale for their help with clean-up at the rodeo.  We also  
recognized Susie and Linda for doing an outstanding job in the kitchen, Cathy for her help at the bar and 
Amy for overseeing our electrical issue.  These individuals helped make our rodeo very successful!  The 
Dave McGinnis award was given to Bryn G. for her continued dedication to HGRA and the Heartland  
Rodeo.  The 2007 HGRA Board elections were held and the new board will consist of Kathy Ward –  
President, Leo Jarecke – Vice President, Trustee – Ty Teigen (3 yrs), Treasurer – Paul Swofford, Secretary 
– Holly Beer, Membership – Jim R., Rodeo Events – Bryn Geerdes and Public Relations - Terri Richards 
(appointed).  We are still looking for volunteers to round out our Historical, Bylaws and Audit committees.  
If you would like to help out please let me know at president06@hgra.net .   
 

Also as 2006 draws to a close we say thank you to our Royalty team that have supported HGRA for the 
last two years.  Ms HGRA Terri Richards and Mr. HGRA Pete Canfield have worked hard to promote the 
HGRA mission of promoting the Cowboy and Rodeo way of life while supporting charities like YWCA GLBT 
Domestic Abuse, MCC and Holy Name Housing. 
 

HGRA is will be building up to another rodeo in the Heartland in 2008.   To encourage new competitors 
and fuel more excitement for that rodeo, we are planning to host a “Rodeo Play Day” in June 2007.  The 
Play Day will be an opportunity to practice or try for the first time some of the rodeo events as well as some 
fun rodeo themed games.  We will be developing the details of this event over the next few months.  If you 
are interested in helping out or have some ideas to make the play day more fun please contact me at  
president06@hgra.net We are hoping that the Play Day will build up excitement and interest for the 2008 
Rodeo, maybe encourage some new competitors and most of all have fun!  Be on the lookout as HGRA 
will be having fundraising events to support the Play Day, the Rodeo and our Charity Partners next year.  
Keep an eye out for Miss Leona’s Jell-o Shots, shows and other fun events in the New Year. 
 

I hope you have a fun and safe holiday season and I look forward to seeing you at an HGRA event soon. 
 

Happy Holidays Kathy 
HGRA President 

Season’s Greetings  
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Royalty Report 

HGRA made it out to help MCC serve there Stewardship Luncheon on Sunday October 
12th. We helped serve up 35-40 dinners of ham, baked potato, green bean casserole 
and fruit salad.  Once again we were proud to show support to our charity partners. 
Thanks to Kathy W and Holly B for the help serving MCC.  

 

On October 12th I also sold jell-o shots at DC's to raise money for my charity YWCA 
GLBT Domestic Abuse.  Being close to Halloween there were a good number of people 
out and about.  Thanks to Leo for making the jell-o shots a hit.. My charity, will be re-
ceiving a $500.00 donation on behalf of HGRA and me. 

 

November 18th the 2006 Royalty had its Step Down Show at DC.’s There were many 
performers and a strong showing by the membership at the show.  Thanks to all who 
helped put this show on and made it a success Our performers included Emperor XXVI 
Andrew of ICON, Macey Riley – Miss Gay Omaha, Paco – 2002/2004 Mr. HGRA, 
Tamara Marks (too many titles to mention but most important a good friend), Ben Dover 
a.k.a. Bryn Geerdes, Fanta Cee, and HGRA Prez Kathy.  These performers donated 
their tips to help out Mr. HGRA Pete and I raise money for HGRA and the Holy Name 
Housing.  

Ms HGRA  

Terri 

Former MS HGRA Char and Jo         
Help Terri with her sash 

Giddy Up and Got Her Done 
 
As my reign ends, I want to thank all of you who have supported me in the past two years 
as your Ms HGRA.  It has been an honor to be a part of such a great organization. In 2007, 
I will be out helping raise money for HGRA and their charities.  I look forward to seeing you 
out at the HGRA events and at IGRA Rodeo's.   

 

Have a wonderful and safe holiday season. 

Ms HGRA 

Terri  
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